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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2011 6:29 AM
To: 'JB Weston'
Subject: RE: NRC/Ross Site Walkover and Consultation

Mr. Weston, 
 
Thank you for letting me know.  We will be having another site walkover and consultation in October for the 
Lakota tribes that could not make this one.  Dates have not been set, yet.  I will let you know when it will occur.
 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
 
 
 

From: JB Weston [mailto:jb.weston@fsst.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 5:19 PM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: NRC/Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 
 
Mr. Borjornsen. 
 
Sorry to inform you at such a late date that I and our Tribal Representative will be unable to attend the site visit and 
consultation.  
 
James Weston 
THPO 
Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe 
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